
  ITEM 10 

 
 

REPORT TO LOCAL COMMITTEE 
(RUNNYMEDE) 

STREET LIGHTING PFI UPDATE  
13 FEBRUARY 2009 

 

KEY ISSUE 
 

To update the Committee on progress with the Private Finance Initiative (PFI) for street 
lighting stock in Surrey 

 

SUMMARY 
A summary paper is included in Annex ?  A representative from the County Council’s 
Street Lighting PFI Project team will be attending the Committee to answer any 
questions.  It is intended that the Executive will award the contract in June 2009 and it to 
commence in October 2009. 

 

ELECTORAL DIVISION AND MEMBER 
 

All divisions 

 

 

OFFICER RECOMMENDATION 
 

This report is for information only. 
 

 

 SCC Local Committee (Runnymede) 13.2.09 


	SUMMARY
	ELECTORAL DIVISION AND MEMBER
	
	OFFICER RECOMMENDATION



